
Scoil Fhionáin  Nuachtlitir Mean Fómhair 2019

A thuismitheoirí agus a chaomhnóirí/Dear parents and
guardians,
Go raibh maith agaibh uilig as bhur dtacaíocht uilig leis an
ceiliúradh a bhí againn Dé hAoine ‘s chuaigh thart.
Thank you for all your help and support with Friday’s launch of new 
school website and raising of 7th green flag. 

**********Tá Aifreann Scoile againn ar an Aoine seo 20ú Meán 
Fómhair ag 1in.
School Mass on Friday at 1pm, children go home at 2pm. All 
welcome.********

Beidh fógraí scoile curtha ar an suíomh idirlíne úr as seo amach 
www.scoilfhionain.ie
We will also continue to inform you of updates by TextaParent and by
newsletter.

Tá an scoil druidte do pháistí ar an 8ú Samhain 2019. 
School is closed to pupils on Friday 8th November to facilitate 
new Primary Language curriculum inservice for teachers.

Beidh cruinnithe na dTuismitheoirí/gCaomhnóirí le múinteoirí againn ar an 
Déardaoin XXXXXXXXX
Our parent/Guardian-Teacher meetings will take place on……
Meanwhile, if you have any queries or concerns, please contact teacher.

An téarma seo, tá gach rang páirteach i ranganna Corpoideachais a bhaineann 
leis an snáth “Damhsa” sa churaclam. This term, all classes are based on the 
Dance strand of the P.E. curriculum.
Social, personal and Health Education this month is based on XXXXXXX

Táimid iontach buíoch do na baill foirne agus tuismitheoirí a chuidíonn linn an 
traenáil peile a reachtáil gach Aoine.
We are very grateful to the staff and parents who give their time to football 
training on Fridays 1-2pm . Without their help, we could not continue with this. 

http://www.scoilfhionain.ie/


Beidh R5/6  ag ceangal suas le daltaí na hIdirbliana le
tionscnamh Códála a dhéanamh an téarma seo. 
5th/6th class pupils will be liaising with TY sudents as they
begin their Coding and Robotics programme this term. This
is funded by the Schools Excellence Fund.  

Arís deirimid le daoine gan pairceáil in áiteanna go bhfuil sé 
contúirteach do pháistí.
Once again we remind people not to park in a manner that is unsafe for our 
children exiting school premises.
The pedestrian crossing is there for a reason.
The church car park can be used and adult can collect child on foot.
This way we will avoid a tragedy occurring.

Tá Wainfest ar obair anois gan mhoill- Féach ar an suíomh idirlíne. Wainfest 
will be coming soon to Donegal. There are many free activities for schools and 
families to enjoy. Check it out on 
www.wainfest.ie 

Tá Rang 5/6 ag du lar cuairt chuig na Pluaiseanna Marble 
Arch agus caisleán Dhún na nGall ar an mhí seo chugainn.

5th and 6th class are going to the Marble Arch Caves in 
Fermanagh, followed by a visit to Donegal Castle, next 
month.                                                                             
This trip is being offered free of charge, as part of 
our DEIS plan (Delivering Equality of opportunity 

In Schools).  

We would like to take this opportunity to thank the entire staff of school for their
ongoing commitment to the wellbeing and safety of our children, and for their 
continued dedication in ensuring such a high standard of education.
We thank them also for the following activities and programmes:
Yoga, Green Schools, Chess Club, Library activities, Digital Schools, Choir, Scoil 
Fhionáin  band, after-school music, Quiz Team, Student Council, Active Flag and
sports. GO RAIBH MAITH AGAIBH UILIG!

http://www.wainfest.ie/

